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October 7, 1959

Durango Herald-News
Durango
Colorado

Gentlemen:

Enclosed is copy.of a Notice of Hearing in Cause No. 3,
for publication in your October 9th issue, one day only. This is an
emergency, and I am sending it '"Special Delivery' and will call you
in the morning to make sure you have received this notice, and that
you received the one I talked to you about this morning on the phone.

Please send us two proofs of publication with your state-
ment, immediately after you publish this notice.

We appreciate your cooperation very much,
Very truly youré,

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Annabel Hogsett, Secretary

Morris



